
 Holly Grove School Newsletter 

6th October 2023 

www.holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk / www.facebook.com/HollyGroveSchool 

Well done to all the classes for creating such amazing scarecrows for Harvest Day! You can 

find more pictures on our Facebook page.  

 
Our website got a new design over the      

summer holidays. We still have the same    

address, www.holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk 

but we are still in the process of uploading all 

the content. Please bear with us and hopefully 

after half term everything will be uploaded. In 

the meantime if you require any information 

that isn’t on our website please call the school 

office on 01282 682278.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Staff Development 

Wed 11th October 

2.30pm-4.30pm 

If you would like to share any news on 

the newsletter, please send photos etc 

to : 

newsletter@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk Parent’s Evening 

The hairdresser will be in school on 

Monday 16th October and Tuesday 17th    

October. 

If you would like your child to have their hair-

cut, please respond to the message sent to you  

via School Spider and include any             

requirements. The cost of the haircut is 

£10.00. Please send a cash payment into 

school in an envelope with your child, and 

include their name on it. Please send this in no 

later than Wednesday 11th October 2023. 

HAIRDRESSER 



 

 

Aisling’s Class  - Alex 

Katie’s Class  - Tommy 

Samantha’s Class Roza 

Rebecca’s Class - Ollie 

Josh’s Class  -Oliver 

Laura’s Class - Hussain 

Courtney’s Class - Menaal 

Julie’s Class - Lucas C 

Michael’s Class - Sophie 

Libby’s Class - Leighton 

Alex’s Class - Michael 

Danielle & Connor’s Class - Joshua 

 

 

 

You can view all of our policies on the      

school website: 

www.holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk  

                

 

Staff Children 

Tara & Eve 

Joshua, Lucas.C, 

Essa and Macie-

Rose 

We have lots of pre-loved uniform that 

has been donated back to school.  

When you visit school for parents     

evening please feel free to take       

whatever you need. There will be 

clothes rails up displaying the clothes 

we have so please feel free to 

have a browse. 

Tue 10th October - World Mental Health 

Day 

Wed 11th October - Parent’s Evening 

Fri 13th October - Non-uniform day 

(bottles) 

Tues  17th -  Nibble & Natter 

Wed 18th - School Photographer 

Sensation - The Sensory Gym 

 

Sensation is a sensory play gym 

in Accrington for age 4-16      

designed for children with SEN 

but inclusive for all.  

Have a look at their Facebook 

page https://

www.facebook.com/

sensationsensorygym 


